
 
 
 

 

MATH & CS 

Saturday, October 27, 2018
 

Join us on our annual event at Castlewood State Park, where we'll take in 
the views from the bluffs of the Meramec River during our 3 mile hike. 

 
As you enter the park, you will pass a couple of parking lots and the park 

office on the right. We will meet at the 1st parking lot on the  
LEFT and will begin our hike promptly at 9:30 a.m. 

 
Families and friends are welcome! 

 
Directions to Castlewood State Park can be found on their site: 

https://mostateparks.com/park/castlewood-state-park 

 

Contact raoa@umsl.edu for more information.      

 Join us on Facebook    @UMSLMathCS 
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